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Newsletters for 2019-20 will be distributed in three different formats! 

Each method offers opportunities to learn and share!   

o Via the Department website at  

https://www.azvfwaux.org/historian-media-relations 

o Via the Department Facebook Page at 

https://www.facebook.com/azvfwaux.org/ 

o Via email distribution as an inserted e-message (NOT AN ATTACHMENT) 

sent directly to your computer. 

  

  



  



  

 



  



  

 

 

CHIEF OF STAFF PDP CATHY SEIPPEL 

Email:  cathyspoodles1@yahoo.com  



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  



  

 



 

HOSPITAL PROGRAM—CHAIRPERSON BRENDA PRICE  

Email: brenprice86@gmail.com 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



 

YOUTH ACTIVITIES PROGRAM—Chairperson Dani Greene 

  Email:  dani7968aux@gmail.com  or  aux7968@gmail.com 
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